Subscribe Past Issues Translate

View this email in your browser





Happy Christmas and Best Wishes for 2021!

This year hasn't been easy for any of us, but we'd like to wish you all the best for the season and a safe and prosperous New Year.



Where are we with these cycle lanes?

A lot has changed this year, with temporary cycle lanes and traffic calming measures. A six-week consultation will begin in February on some more temporary cycle lanes around the city. Read our <u>blog post</u> to find out more.

New committee

Bricycles has a new committee, with Chris Williams, Andrea Vinicombe, David Porter and Miranda Pelllew.

We're planning lots of new things for next year, to raise the profile of cycling in Brighton & Hove and build upon the work that's been done over the last 40 years.

Keep in touch with us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram or email.

Stay safe and have a relaxing Christmas and New Year,

Chris, Andrea, David and Miranda.











Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

This email was sent to << Email address>> why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Bricycles · Brighton Centre · Brighton, East Sussex BN1 2GR · United Kingdom

